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March 18, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I know that this is a complicated and confusing time.    We are receiving information from State 
and Federal leaders and we are all subject to this influx of information that changes from day to 
day.  That being said, I am confident that we shall all move through this and life will return to 
normal!   I know that during times like this stress levels increase and we hope to provide as 
much support to our families as possible.  
 
Our goal is to provide services to your children so that they can have as structured a day as 
possible.  The teachers are putting together lessons so that your children can continue to learn 
and progress academically. 
 
Similarly, I will remain available to your child and family.  Services will be provided via phone or 
Zoom (an online platform that allows us to video chat).  Although the exact times for service 
have yet to be scheduled, be assured that I will be calling you to discuss appointments.  Please 
email me directly if you would like a phone call or video conference if you are concerned about 
your child between appointments.  I will be available live from 8:30-3:00.   However, I will be 
available, as always, via email at any time.  
 
I will be in touch next week to schedule appointments.  Do not hesitate to contact me via email 
with any concerns. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Sue Lyons, M.A., C.A.G.S 
Psychologist 
 
 


